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4. A video and/or CD Rom (similar to the ADL Video "Crimes of Hate") should be
developed that emphasizes victim impact of hate propaganda, with testimonies of victims of
hate, racism, anti-Semitism, etc.

5. Government resources should be allocated to enhance non-profit anti-hate networks.

6. Organizations involved in anti-hate work should be linked and encouraged to share
resources, including international proactive co-operation.

7. Government should be lobbied to provide more information and statistics on immigration,
amti-racism, to counter the impact of propaganda on the net.

8. The media should be provided with special briefings and encouraged to advance public
education and awareness of hate mongering and hate propaganda.

9. Governments, schools and organizations should continue producing non-internet anti-hate,
anti-racist educational materials and initiatives (e.g. films, videos) because Internet not
completely accessible.

10. Anti-racism training must be provided for teachers and administrators.

11. Courses should be provided in school on media and computer literacy, including
strategies to recognize bias and hate propaganda.

12. The Education Curriculum Clearinghouse should be contacted by anti-racism
organizations to share curricula on anti-hate and anti-propaganda issues.

13. It should be suggested to computer hardware companies that they include anti-hate/anti-
racist games and cartoons with the software that they automatically install in new products,
to help young people recognize hate and propaganda on the internet.

14. A variety of media should be used to educate parents and parent councils about hate on
the Internet.

15. Anti-hate organizations should reach out to ‘mainstream’ youth groups to increase
awareness of hate propaganda and how to counter the recruitment activities of hate mongers.

16. There should be a website created for the International Symposium on Hate on the

Internet, including the recommendations, a list of contacts and relevant websites and other

resources.

The Second International Symposium - March, 1999

It was the consensus of all those present that the recommendations be communicated to all
levels of government, to all relevant departments and jurisdictions, and to all participants to
pass on to anyone who was interested or whom they felt could make a difference. It was also
agreed that a complete list of all participants should be sent out as soon as possible, to
facilitate networking and further co-operation. A vote of thanks was given to B'nai Brith for
organizing the symposium, and there was unanimous agreement of all those present at the
final plenary that B'nai Brith Canada should rcconvene all participants in 18 months time to
another symposium, to assess the progress of implementation of the recommendations, and to
develop ongoing strategies to co-operate in countering hate on the Internet.
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